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Over 400

projects released

In-house 

LMS product 

11 years on

the IT market

2 offices:

NY, Gdansk 

Design-Driven 
Software 
Development 
Company

Who We Are
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Here are some clients who are happy with their released productsOur Сustomers

https://agentestudio.com/
mailto:hello@agentestudio.com
https://clutch.co/profile/agente#reviews
https://www.enerconsupply.com/
https://www.aggregion.com/
https://cornerstoneplatform.com/
https://www.atterley.com/
https://www.workfusion.com/
https://wizard.io/
https://talentory.com/
https://codeblue.ventures/
https://justreachout.io/
https://www.ikea.com/


We Are 

Adding Value

Why We Do That

Scaling existing 
software

or developing 

from scratch

Expanding 

team with 
relevant talents 
and domain 
expertise

Reducing 
development 
costs

Speeding up 

time to market

https://agentestudio.com/
mailto:hello@agentestudio.com


We Specialize in

What We Do

eLearning eCommerce Healthcare PropTech Travel

And other custom software for SMBs and large businesses

https://agentestudio.com/
mailto:hello@agentestudio.com


End-to-End Service

What We Do

Discovery 

& Audit

UX/UI 

Design

App 
Development

Quality 
Assurance Release

Stable 
working and 
marketable 
product

https://agentestudio.com/
mailto:hello@agentestudio.com


Tools Applied

How We Do That

Backend Frontend QADesign Mobile

https://agentestudio.com/
mailto:hello@agentestudio.com


Our Approach

How We Do That

360° Development 
Service

Simple, but 
Impactful UX

Result 

Transparency

Ensuring 

Quality

https://agentestudio.com/
mailto:hello@agentestudio.com


How We Do That

Models of Cooperation

Project-Based 
Development

Project management and risk 
management are controlled by 
Agente 

Full-cycle product 
development or a specific 
service is required

Fixed Price or Time & Material 
contract

Dedicated 

Team

Specialists are managed from 
the client side

Specific specialist and 
experience are needed

Ability to scale team up and down

Fixed Price or Time & Material 
contract

https://agentestudio.com/
mailto:hello@agentestudio.com


Mentorship

Platform 
TOUMBO
Web development of an LMS 
platform with a matchmaking 
mechanism for mentees and 
mentors.

Our Cases

https://agentestudio.com/
mailto:hello@agentestudio.com


Client Feedback

Just Reach Out
Design and development of a SaaS 
PR software product website and 
its UI.

Our Cases

Learn More

https://agentestudio.com/
mailto:hello@agentestudio.com
https://agentestudio.com/cases/just-reach-out
https://clutch.co/profile/agente#review-945140


Automation

Academy

by Workfusion
UX/UI design of the corporate 
online learning platform for 
onboarding and educating potential 
and current clients.

Our Cases

Learn More Client Feedback

https://agentestudio.com/
mailto:hello@agentestudio.com
https://agentestudio.com/cases/automation-academy-by-workfusion
https://clutch.co/profile/agente#review-1236219


Our Cases

San Francisco 
Stock Exchange
Design and development of a 
FinTech mobile app and marketing 
website.

Learn More Client Feedback

https://agentestudio.com/
mailto:hello@agentestudio.com
https://agentestudio.com/cases/san-francisco-stock-exchange
https://clutch.co/profile/agente?page=1#review-141619


Learn More

IKEA Family 
Design and development of a 
responsive web app for IKEA’s 
Kiosk and web interface for the 
IKEA Business app.

Our Cases

https://agentestudio.com/
mailto:hello@agentestudio.com
https://agentestudio.com/cases/ikea-family


Our Cases

More cases on 
our website

Learn More
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Let’s Talk 
Business
To discuss your custom solution, contact

Contact Us

Nastassia Karaban n.karaban@agentestudio.com

US: +1 (646) 980 4487

mailto:n.karaban@agentestudio.com

